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JUNIOR LEAGUE OF ANNAPOLIS, INC. TO HOST NEW MEMBER OPEN HOUSE 
 

(ANNAPOLIS, MD) The Junior League of Annapolis, Inc. will host its annual New Member Open 
House next month on August 13th from 6:30 to 8:30 pm at Factors Row in downtown Annapolis.  
 
All women over the age of 21 years, living in Anne Arundel County and its vicinity, are invited to 
attend the open house and apply for membership for the organization’s Fall 2013 or Spring 2014 
provisional training classes. 
 
The New Member Open House will offer prospective members the opportunity to learn about the 
mission and activities of Junior League, as well as the chance to speak with current members 
about their volunteer and social experiences within the organization. 
 
For more information contact Sarah Jane Dunaway, External Communications Co-Chair at 443-
995-2540 or visit our website at www.jlannapolis.org. 
 
ABOUT THE JUNIOR LEAGUE OF ANNAPOLIS, Inc. 
 
The Junior League of Annapolis, Inc. is an organization of women committed to promoting 
voluntarism, developing the potential of women and improving the community through the 
effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. Its purpose is exclusively educational and 
charitable. The Junior League of Annapolis, Inc. is part of the Association of Junior Leagues 
International, Inc. 
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